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1. The Executive Director presents her compliments and, for the information of 

Members, attaches a communication from the Government of Brazil on suggested follow-

up actions to the webinar “The new EU initiative on deforestation-free supply chain: 

opportunities for the coffee sector” held on 29 April 2022. 

 

2. The Government of Brazil has requested that this communication be circulated to 

Members of the Organization and to the Sherpas of the Coffee Public-Private Task Force.  
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